
Staff Senate Meeting 

September 14, 2018, 2:00 p.m. 

Waters Hall N202 

Present:  Jennifer Bunnell, Bethany Campbell, Steve Clark, Kenneith Collins, Mark Gale, Tina Hooks, Chris 

Moss, Felicia Mucci, Molly Pepper, Penny Pitts 

Absent:  Callie Frazer 

Chris Moss (Presiding Officer) called the meeting to order.  Minutes from the April 13th meeting were 

accepted and approved with no changes. 

New Business: 

1. Chris Moss provided the Senators with an update from the recent Administrative Council 

meeting regarding Fiddlers.  Wrist bands will be used again this year.  SACS reaccreditation is 

scheduled for January-April 2021. 

2. October is Breast Cancer Awareness month.  Different ideas were discussed regarding this year’s 

fund raiser.  The committee decided to sell pink cards for a donation to fight breast cancer.  The 

campaign would run in early October, and the money raised will be donated to a worthy 

organization. 

3. The Staff Senate agreed to take up donations on behalf of an employee who is experiencing 

great hardship.  Each Senator will coordinate donation collections within his or her area of 

employment, once an informational email is sent out regarding the need.  Donations will be 

collected up until the weekend of the Fiddlers Convention. 

4. The recent Staff Appreciation event was a success.  The Senators discussed what to do with the 

leftover peanuts and water.  It is possible that a similar event may be planned for faculty. 

Announcements from Senate Members:   

1. The College of Business is preparing for its ACBSP Site Team Visit on October 14-17.  This is part 

of their reaccreditation process. 

2. Only two performances of Calhoun’s play are remaining:  tonight at 7:00 p.m. and Saturday at 

5:00 p.m. 

3. The Decatur River Clay Fine Arts Festival is next weekend.  

Meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Molly Pepper. 

 


